Reception Autumn 2

Show Time!

This term we will continue to develop our oracy skills of speaking and
listening, encouraging all children to find their voice and be effective
listeners to their peers and adults. Our show time stage will be a platform
for our Reception children to showcase their expressive talents using
props, costumes and instruments to explore and engage in music making
and dance.

We will be sharing familiar stories like Jack and The Beanstalk, Goldilocks
and the Three Bears and the Nativity, learning to retell these stories in a
variety of ways whether that be through drama, song or dance.

There will be many opportunities for writing within the provision but also
guided writing, where we will be writing and sending letters to the Giant
and writing about Goldilocks visiting the Bears’ cottage.

In Reception, we like to learn about people, different cultures and
communities and as we move towards the end of the calendar year, we’ll
be exploring why people learn about Remembrance Day and the Hindu
festival, Diwali.

Our daily phonic sessions will continue, and the children willbecome more
confident recognising sounds, beginning to blend these sounds together
to read and create simple words.

In Maths, our learning will ensure we have a deeper understanding of
number and will use questioning to solve mathematical problems. The
children will be familiar with the term ‘subitise’ and will recognise the
amount of a group of objects without even counting them. How clever!

We are always getting on with our busy learning in Reception!



